
Fridays with Friends

(September 19, 2022)

Last week, we celebrated our September “Fridays with Friends", and despite torrential rain at the 
start, lol, we had a great turnout!

The GitChewSum food truck brought their delicious barbecue to Watercrest, and because of the 
consensus of raves for their food, they have been invited back for our November “Fridays with 
Friends-giving” that will even include a turkey option.

Sharing an evening of great food, goodwill, and community, welcoming brand new neighbors, 
Marge and Dave Zimmer, and topping off the evening with a magnificent full moon made the 
evening extra special! Stay tuned for future fun!




